From: Emma Campbell < ECampbell@elmbridge.gov.uk >

Sent: 16 June 2021 16:50

To: Jennifer Margetts < JMargetts@elmbridge.gov.uk >

Subject: RE: 2018/3810 Jolly Boatman/ Hampton Court redevelopment

Dear Jenny

Following our discussion I understand the there will be a contribution to the improvement of the open space, as opposed to funding set aside for additional planting. This agreed works for this contribution will be made in consultation with all relevant parties.

Thanks Emma

Emma Campbell
Green Spaces Development Officer
Elmbridge Borough Council
Civic Centre
High Street
Esher
KT10 9SD

Email: ecampbell@elmbridge.gov.uk

